
Nicholas Hall - SSD-4986 

  
Danielle Lloyd 
9 Ferndale St, Tighes Hill 2297. 
SSD-4986 
I do not support the proposal 
The reasons I OBJECT  
UNACCEPTABLE RISK. Nowhere in the industrial world will you find two plants, producing such high risk industrial 
material, side-by-side and less than 1 kilometre from residents.  
NOISE. 24 hour noise levels from Kooragang are already impacting many residents. 
POLLUTION. IPL’s plant will add to increasing levels of dust, emissions and Nitrogen Oxides (NOx gas).  
HOUSE PRICES. Increasing the risk profile will potential impact house prices and less new families will be attracted to 
suburbs close to the proposal. Incitec’s EIS does not address this issue. 
POLLUTING THE HUNTER RIVER. The Hunter estuary is an internationally recognised protected wetland that is 
home to many important migratory bird species and used by many local fishermen.  
INADEQUATE COMMUNITY CONSULTATION. Many residents from Stockton, Carrington, Tighes Hill and 
Mayfield have been left in the dark on this project. 
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